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Location South Side Former Shredded Wheat Factory Broadwater Road Welwyn Garden City

Proposal Erection of 317 dwellings (Class C3) with associated access, parking, landscaping and other
supporting infrastructure, and outline planning for up to 404 dwellings (Class C3) with all
matters reserved for access.

Case Officer Ms Clare Howe  
 

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I have lived in Welwyn Garden City for 50+ years, and have always loved the garden feel of
the town. I feel this proposed development is totally out of keeping with the ethos of Welwyn
Garden City. I cannot understand why tower blocks of 11 storeys are planned to be built.
One of the two current tower blocks in Welwyn Hatfield (Queensway House) is to be
demolished, and I believe that this style of housing cannot be the preferred option for
potential tenants. The legacy of Grenfell House and the continuing issues around unsafe
cladding and leasehold properties lives on. This is all without stating the other obvious issues
that will arise such as the borough being able to provide schooling, doctors, hospitals, leisure
services etc to this huge amount of additional residents.
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